
COVID-19 Update for August 21, 2020 
Mt. San Antonio Gardens continues to make every effort to maintain the well-
being of our community. Our first positive COVID-19 test result was in late June.  
Now, two months later, we have had cumulatively, 10 residents and 8 
employees who have tested positive in our skilled nursing areas. All of the 
necessary quarantine, isolation, and testing procedures have been followed, 
under the guidance of the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health.  As 
of this past week, we have had a sufficient period of no new positive cases, that 
we have been able to close our COVID quarantine unit for now.  We remain 
vigilant, continuing with closure of our dining rooms, suspension of in-person 
meetings and events, and visitors to the campus limited to very specific 
parameters. We are encouraged by the downward trend of cases in our nearby 
vicinity and are cautiously optimistic that we will be able to lift some of our 
current constraints in the not too distant future. 

Maureen Beith, CEO 


